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Question . Answer

1.

Regarding the Corrigendum 4 issued yesterday 
(04th April 2017) stating a new postponement, 
can you please inform how should we proceed 
to pick up our offer delivered last week?

Due to this new postponement, can you please 
confirm if all the documents should be signed 
once again stating the new tender deadline?
The Bid Bonds should be issued again?

You may collect your offer at your earliest 
convenience from our Reception desk.

Please send a written request at least 24 
hours prior to the picking up of your offer 
to the fowling e-mail address:
DELEGATION-SERBĪA-
F CSrÆieeas. eurona, eu.

This written request should be prepared on 
you company's letterhead and should be 
duly signed and stamped. It should include 
as well the authorization given to the person 
who shall pick up the offer on company's 
behalf that shall include interalia the full 
name as well as the ID number.

The documents with the new tender 
deadline should be signed once again.

The Bid Bonds should cover the period as 
prescribed by the tender conditions.

2. Reference is made to this clarification round.

Can you please confirm if
Tender Submission Deadline will be 
postponed?

Tender Submission Deadline will be 
Postponed by Corrigendum №5 to be 
published shortly.

3. Pease notify us date and time so that we can take 
back our offer.

Please see answer to question 1.

4. Please, inform us about when and where we can 
take over our bids.

Please see answer to question 1.
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